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From:

Sent: 20 April 2014 07-09

To:

Subject: Silverton Neighbourhood Area Application

Dear Sir/Madam,

| am writing to lodge my objection against the planned development work at the allotments near Silverdale/Old Butterleigh
Road in Silverton.

We have been very regular users of our allotment since we got it 3 ¥ years ago, having been on the waiting list for 4 to 5
years. We grow a lot of food for ourselves and the allotment is also a huge part of our family life, both enjoyable for us
and our 4 year old daughter.

We realise things have to change and that there is always a need for more housing in rural villages. However, there are
other locations around the village which do not already have an established use and community value, and which we feel
should be considered before this one. The allotments are too big a part of village life to be lost to this kind of
development.

Regards
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Justin & Nicci Cave



